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Dear
 
I refer to your official information request dated 24 June 2021  below.
 
Your information request is declined under sections 7(2)(a)(c) and (f) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA).  There are no considerations which render it desirable in the
public interest to release this information.  You have a right to complain to the Ombudsman about this decision.
 
Regards
 
Brad
 
Section 7 of LGOIMA copies for your reference
 

      
 

-----Original Message-----
From:  
Sent: Thursday, 24 June 2021 10 17 AM 
To: "Contact" <contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: Fwd  OIA request

To whom it may concern could I have the following questions answered please. A emailed response will be fine to the email address below.
 

1. Email from former Cr Bassett to the Mayor and Councillors sent 31 January 2021 at 10 56am.
2. Response to No 1 from Jo Miller to former Cr Bassett and the Mayor sent 3 March 2021 at 12 27pm.
3. Email from former Cr Bassett to Jo Miller sent 3 March 2021 at 16 50.
4. Email from Jo Miller to former Cr Bassett and the CE employment sub-committee sent 3 March 2021 at 8 18pm
5. Email from former Cr Bassett to the mayor and councillors sent 30 March 2021 at 15 45.
6. Email from the Mayor to Councillors sent 31 March 2021 at 16 27.
7. Email from former Cr Bassett to Mayor and Councillors sent 31 March 2021 at 22 25.

 
If there is any charge for this info please advise before charging me my contact details below.
 
Thank you.
 




